
FROM THE DESK OF 

SUPERINTENDENT CHRESAL D. 

THREADGILL

Dear MCPSS Parents and Guardians,

First and foremost, I would like to thank you for 
your continuous support as part of #TeamMCPSS in 
helping our students be successful. The research 
is overwhelmingly clear: When parents play a 
positive role in their children’s education, 
students do better in school.

I would greatly appreciate your feedback in our 
annual Title I Parent Survey. MCPSS will use the 
findings from this survey to develop new 
strategies to increase the effectiveness of parent 
and family engagement as we work together to 
achieve our district-wide purpose, which is to 
equip and empower graduates who are college 
and career ready.

Please complete the Title I Parent Survey, which is 
available here: http://bit.ly/MCPSSParents

Thank you.

Chresal D. Threadgill

Superintendent

Mobile County Public Schools

CLICK HERE TO 
ACCESS THE 

SURVEY
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